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The recent agreement reached by State Parks, the California Air Resources Board
and the Air Pollution Control District is insufficient. It does not reduce emissions
to background levels. It does not establish a nuisance under the Health and Safety
Code, despite communities around the dunes having the worst air quality in the
nation several times a year. 

There are better solutions to these problems, as suggested by particulate-impacted
residents and the original abatement order.  Please consider these more stringent
abatement options in reviewing  the recent agreement. 
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